
  

 
Class 2 Half Termly 

Newsletter   

  January 2018 - February 2018  
 

Important Information  
Please ensure that P.E. kits and Forest School clothes come into school on Monday and go home on 
Friday. 
Year 6 will have some homework this half term so please remind them of this.  Thank you. 
 

 

Certificates and Awards 
Certificates for positive attitude towards learning:  Lewis Cocks, Ellie Mitchell. 

 

 

 

Forest School 
It is still too damp to light fires with the fuel we find outside, so we have been concentrating on 

improving our skills with knots and hitches and using them to make swings, mini rope bridges and 

stronger shelters.  

 

 

 

 

.  



 
 

Birthdays  
April        ​Aidan T and   ​Milly  

                                                     HAPPY BIRTHDAY IF IT’S YOUR BIRTHDAY 

 

PE 
We have been using the gymnastics apparatus in the hall, gaining confidence with making strong 

shapes and finding ways to move between the different bars etc.  Next term we will be starting 

badminton.  

 

Parent Connection 
I am still begging for any sticks or small branches that  can be used for whittling, burning or 

shelter building.   

 
 
 

 

About Our Class 
The class is getting much better at fluency in maths, thinking about finding quick ways to solve problems 
mentally rather than having to use written methods every time.  We have concentrated on fractions in 
maths: adding, subtracting and multiplying them.  In English, we have finished writing myths and written 
non-chronological reports.  The children have learnt about  using traffic light paragraphs to make their 
writing more cohesive, and different sentence types to make it more interesting.  Our topic this term is 
ancient Egypt and it is proving to be fascinating, a little bit disgusting and occasionally surprising! Our 
science topic is electricity, and so far we have been looking at how much we use in the school and trying to 
reduce it, following the BBC Terrific Science nationwide project. 

 

Important Dates! 
Term begins on Monday 19th February                             14th March - ASHS Year 5 transition day 

27th February FOTS meeting 15.30                                   24th March FOTS Easter Fayre 

28th February ASHS Yr 6 Stepping Up                                27th March Easter Garden competition   

8th March Class 2 Cafe                                                     27th March FOTS Easter Egg Hunt 

9th March Mothers Day Cafe                                             Term Ends 28th March @ 12.15   

   

 



 


